
 
 
 

I OPPOSE [HB 3098] WITH EXTREME PREJUDICE! 

 [HB 3098] will continue to support illegal alien migration. 

 I am not opposed to safe working environments but, to commit taxpayer's money to 

support additional educational programs designed for foreign languages, No. 

 Pesticide / Herbicide uses are inherently dangerous to human health and to the 

environment. Only licensed Pesticide / Herbicide Applicators should be permitted to 

perform this work. 

 The illegal aliens involved in farm work is another example of "Human Trafficking" 

for profit and if used, they should not be subjected to unhealthy workplace practices. 

 Make all of the Farm Workers learn English. 

David S. Wall 

     Mr. Oregon Concurs. 
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